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The Chair

Joint Standing Committee on Delegated Legisiation
GPO Box A 11

Perth WA 6837

Dear Chairperson,
| object to the unreasonable increase in Firearm License fees currently being
introduced by the WA Police and would like this decision reversed as a

priority.

The increases do nothing to improve public safety, rather it is another impost
on the law abiding firearm owners who do the right thing, every time, who
enjoy a safe activity that assists our agriculture sector and provides a social
outlet for many in our society.

Such an increase especially affects pensioners who can ill afford such an
extra burden on a hobby that keeps many active in our society.

Yoursftruly,

George Hamill.

Vietham Veteran.



